
Newsletter  24.06.22 

Emerald News 
 

This week we have enjoyed sharing our home 
learning, it’s been great to see the different types of 
learning the children chose and everyone seemed 
very proud of their learning. Look out on our google 
classroom for some more photos. 

In English we have been working hard to write an 
explanation of Igneous rocks using the knowledge 
we have learnt in Science. It’s been a tricky piece of 
writing with lots of technical vocabulary but the 
children have worked hard to produce a great piece 
of writing.  

In Maths we have been working on word problems, including some quite tricky 
multi-step problems. Please do keep up with TTRS practice as good recall and 
knowledge of these facts is so important. 

In DT we made our first lever this week as a practice for our mini-outcome piece of 
work. We used our skills of measuring and cutting accurately following the guide to 
help us with this.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Grainger  


